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suggest that the Planning Commission ask staff to prepare a project plan to map the ESH types listed in the EGVCP that
were not incorporated into the updated draft map. | believe that these efforts would produce a complete ESH map
congruent with the provisions of the EGVCP, providing a clear foundation for sound, rigorous planning.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott D. Cooper, Research Professor

Department of Ecology, Evolution, and Marine Biology

University of California

Santa Barbara, CA 93106
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Additionally, we support “disclaimer” language recomniended by planning department
staff that clarifies the types of sensitive habitats that are not included on the maps. Specifically,
we support labeling the map as a “Vegetation Map” rather than an “ESH Map.” Furthermore, we
support future revisions to the map that include the omitted habitats detailed above. The Planning
Commission should direct the staff to bring forth a new ESH Mapping Proposal as part of the
Long Range Planning Division’s 2019 Work Program.

Thank you very much for this opportunity to comment. Piease feel free to contact me
with any questions.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Jensen, PhD

Southern California Conservation Analyst
California Native Plant Society

1500 North College Ave

Claremont, CA 91711

(530) 368-7839

njensen@cnps.org
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Thank you for vour consideration of these comments.

Sincerely,
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Linda Krop
Chief Counsel
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Brian Trautwein
Analyst/Watershed Program Coordinator
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